

Mission: Wellness - Connecting
Life Changing Opportunities
To People in Need
501(c) (3 Nonprofit Organization

My Stuff Bags Foundation 5347 Sterling Center Drive Westlake Village, CA 91361

VIA ELECTROINIC MAIL: dneill@mystuffbags.org

Dear Diann Neill:

It is so heartening when we receive a generous In-Kind donation from the My Stuff Bags that allows us to say "yes" to one more child or deserving family who needs The Eight. I thank you so much for your help, and I want to share some thanks from one of our My Stuff Bags recipients:

"My children would not have been able to get through the night, without The Eight and the wonderful blue bags. When I made the decision to escape a life filled with domestic violence, I was frightened, my children were frightened. But we had to leave, even if it meant being homeless. Your nonprofit came to our rescue when other agencies were either not opened or could not help, we were provided a temporary safe haven, and a spark of hope. A very special thanks for the thoughtful blue bags—stuffed with everything from hygiene items, games, and even a blanket. For some reason the bag provided my children a sense of comfort and helped to make the night seem not as long for me and my children. Thank you so much!

More people than ever need the strength and comfort of The Eight's important services. Because of My Stuff Bags Foundation and your many donors, our nonprofit can open the door to deserving people experiencing domestic hardships. Your blue bags and other in-kind gifts are greatly appreciated.

We created a quick Thank You video with children in the cute Halloween costumes during our Octoberfest Workshop. Enjoy!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alicia Hollins Founder/CEO (760) 618-1528 THE EIGHT La Quinta, CA

Cc: Wendi Aaron